

# Contents

Educational Safeguarding DSL newsletter	0
Academic year 2024/2025	0
Edition: 7	0
Date: 18 December 2024	0
Merry Christmas	2
Important Updates and Information	2
DSL Newsletter	2
Safeguarding team updates	2
Alfie Steel webinar – have your DSL / Deputy DSLs watched it?	3
Healthy Relationships – staff training and sessions/support for young people	3
WCC Safeguarding Training and Events	3
Managing Allegations	3
Safeguarding Children in Education – Governors Roles & responsibilities	4
How to book	4
Sarah Wigley – Domestic Abuse training	5
The Children's Society: Free webinar	5
Useful websites	5
Operation Encompass contact	5
Gem Rainsford-Grady	5
Education Safeguarding team contacts.	6
Denise Hannibal	6
Hayley Doyle	6



# **Merry Christmas**

Denise, Hayley & Gem, wanted to wish you all the best for the festive season and that you have a well-deserved break. See you all in 2025.

### **Important Updates and Information**

#### **DSL Newsletter**

Based upon feedback from DSL and Deputy DSL's regarding the look and frequency of the DSL newsletter, we have taken the decision that from January 2025 the DSL newsletter will be monthly.

The DSL newsletter will be distributed on a Wednesday and in the following weeks:

•



Alfie Steel webinar – have your DSL / Deputy DSLs watched it?



# Sarah Wigley - Domestic Abuse training

Worcestershire Country Council (Public Health) has commissioned Sarah Wigley Associates to deliver Domestic Abuse training free to schools / settings across Worcestershire.

There are three modules of training:

- Module 1: Understanding and Responding to Domestic Abuse
- Module 2: Working with Domestic Abuse within the context of Multi Agency Working promoting critically reflective practice
- Module 3: Understanding and Working with Perpetrators

Dates and learning outcomes can be found on the <u>Jan to March 2025 flyer (opens in new window)</u>.

